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Dear Friends, 

This summer has absolutely flown by. I cannot believe we are already in August! This

weekend, Saturday, August 3, I am proud to be a partner for the Access to Care Health Fair at

Open Door in the Village of Mamaroneck. You can come anytime between 10 a.m. and 2 p.m. for

information about health and wellness from community-based organizations while you

enjoy fun activities, entertainment, and raffles for the whole family! 

School supplies are key to classroom success, but they can be expensive. If you are able,

please consider donating to my Student and Teacher Back-to-School Drive with the United Way

of Westchester and Putnam. We have drop-off locations at my office in White Plains, at the

Town of Mamaroneck Town Hall, the Pound Ridge Town House, and the Grinton I. Will

Library in Yonkers. Deadline to donate is Saturday, August 10. 

It has been a thrill to watch the incredible athletes competing in the Paris Olympics! I am so

proud of Claire Weinstein, the 17-year-old native of White Plains who helped the United

States win silver in the women’s 200 meter freestyle.  Congratulations on a fantastic Olympic

showing, Claire!



If there is anything my office can assist you with, please email me at smayer@nysenate.gov

 or call (914) 934-5250.

Warm regards,

Shelley B. Mayer

State Senator

37th District

Read the full Community Update here.
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